
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Valley View Board of Alderman will hold a Public 
Hearing on the 14th day of January, 2021 at 6:00 pm at the Valley View City Hall, located 
at 101 S. Frontage Street, to consider Quay Depriest’s RePlat request for the property 
located at 602 N. Lee Street; at which time all interested persons may appear to speak 
for or against. 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Lynn Morgan, City Secretary  
 


